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Dear College Community,

This week sparks the return to summer co-curricular activities and although the weather 
suggests otherwise, warmer weather signals the return of badminton, cricket, tennis, 
volleyball and waterpolo. I have provided previous reminders to students about the need 
to honor their commitment to their term 1 sport so as to avoid leaving teams unable to 
compete with a full complement of players and have been pleased to see boys at training 
this week.  

Sport Program: Middle and Senior school sporting competitions begin this weekend. The 
program is available for access on the Rostrevor College website under Boys Education – 
CoCurricular -Fixtures and Maps. The majority of teams have 6 weeks of competition with 
some senior teams concluding after 5 weeks and a number of teams provided a bye during 
exeat weekends and spring fair. 

Away Venues: When your son has a scheduled away match, he is required to seek a 
map to the ground which will be available on-line from the Rostrevor website under co-
curricular. Schools do not always play on their actual grounds and therefore it is important 
to check where the match is being played.  I will endeavor to make these maps available by 
Wednesday of the upcoming weekend at the latest but am reliant upon the opposing school 
to forward this information.

Expectations: The College continues to adopt the policy that students play for the school 
as their first priority, if the activity is offered by the school. Students are free to participate 
in activities outside of the College, as long as they do not interfere with their involvement 
in the College co-curricular program.  Students who have nominated for an activity are 
expected to attend all training sessions and games. Our nominations to SAAS are based 
on the number of students who select each activity and therefore it is inappropriate for a 
student to decide that he no longer wishes to do the activity or would prefer to do another, 
without the approval of the Head of Co-curricular.

Student Availability: Students are expected to make themselves available for all 
matches indicated in the program. Where a student does require exemption from a weekend 
fixture, he should ask his coach as early as possible, and by the Wednesday preceding the 
game, at the latest. If an unexpected illness or problem occurs on Friday night or Saturday 
morning, students must get a message to their coach to avoid consequences. All teachers 
are contactable via email and contact with outside coaches such as old scholars and parents 
should be discussed at training or games.

Uniforms: The school expects all students to be dressed appropriately for the activity they 
are undertaking. It is the parents’ responsibility to ensure that their son(s) have and wear 
the correct uniform for both practice and matches. If you have any questions about what is 
expected, please contact the Uniform Shop.

Communication: Our Co-Curricular program is very extensive and occasionally things will 
not go entirely to plan. Please contact me if a problem arises and we can work to resolve 
the issue before it becomes a major concern. I will be equally happy to hear from you when 
things go well.  

Cancellations: Middle and senior school training will be cancelled if the forecast 
temperature is 38 degrees or greater. Junior school training will be cancelled if the forecast 
temperature is 35 degrees or greater. Weekend games will be cancelled on the Friday if the 
forecast temperature is 38 degrees or greater.

All game cancellations are communicated through the Rostrevor College website under co-
curricular.
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Jeff Fischer
Head of Co-curricular Activities

First XI Cricket, The First XI will be back in action this weekend against PAC. 



DATES TO  
REMEMBER
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A CATHOLIC ALL BOYS’ DAY & BOARDING
COLLEGE IN THE EDMUND RICE TRADITION
Reception to Year 12

Do you have exciting news about 
a current student or Old Scholar? 
We’d love to celebrate these 
achievements with you  
and the Rostrevor Community.

Contact us with your story: 
news@rostrevor.sa.edu.au

For sporting achievements,  
please contact Jeff Fischer: 
jfischer@rostrevor.sa.edu.au

October

Week 2

Monday 24
ROCA AGM
Year 5 Black Keswick Army Museum  

Wednesday 26
Principal's Tour
Special Olympics - Main  Oval

Thursday 27
Encounter Youth Schoolies 
Presentation 

Friday 28
Year 12 Graduation Breakfast
Mark Twiggs Presentation Year 12
Social Justice Assembly 
World Teachers' Day

October/November 

Week 3

Monday 31
R-12 Presentation Night - Influencers 
Church Paradise 

Monday 31 - Friday 04
Year 12 SWOT VAC 

Tuesday 01
Year 7-8 Transition Students

Wednesday 02 
JY Sports Day
2017 New Parent Information 
Evening  Kelty Theatre 7.00pm

Thursday 03 
Year 8 Retreats

Friday 04 
Year 11 RAP Program
Years 8 & 10 SAPOL Presentation 

Saturday 05 
Spring Fair 12.00noon - 8.30pm

 67-91 Glen Stuart Road, Woodforde, SA 5072
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AGMs  
The College has Several AGM’s coming up and we 
warmly extend an invitation to interested parties. 

Rostrevor Old Collegians 					   
Rostrevor College Spirituality Room		 			 
Monday 24 October RSVP Required

Parents' & Friends' Association 				  
Senior Campus Staff Room 						    
Tuesday 08 November 

Rostrevor College Foundation				  
Equity Hub	 							     
Thursday 10 November

For more information stay tuned to the College 
Website! 

www.rostrevor.sa.edu.au

COMMENCEMENT OF REMEDIATION AND 
EARTHWORKS, STAGE 1 & 2 GLEN STUART ROAD

Please find below a link to a letter from Starfish Developments regarding commencement of 
remediation and earthworks on stage 1 & 2 at Glen Stuart Road, Woodforde.

Woodforde Earth Works Letter

During the works, if you need to contact anybody onsite please call Project Manager Arman

Niknam on 0417 969 657 or Site Manager Jim Radford on 0413 708 508.

If you have any questions relating to this letter, please contact Starfish Developments on

8110 9800 or enquiries@starfishdevelopments.com.au.

http://www.rostrevor.sa.edu.au
http://www.rostrevor.sa.edu.au/blog/commencement-of-remediation-and-earthworks-on-stage-1---2-glen-stuart-road


WHY SPRING FAIR?

Help the Parents & Friends Associa-
tion reach their goal for 2016 and 
support the College Swimming Pool 
upgrade and Junior Campus play-
ground upgrade. Come along and be 
a part of this year’s Spring Fair and 
join in the fun with, activities, food 
and entertainment for the whole 
family. Vincent Tarzia also joins us 
this year as special Guest MC and 
Jon & Daniel Falzon will be showcas-
ing their Racing Motor Cycle.  The 
Groove will hit the stage at 6pm 
playing into the night before our 
Firework Display.

We invite you to join in on the fun 
of the day.

SILENT AUCTION 
If your family owns a business, please 
consider donating a good or service for 
the silent auction. Your gift/donation 
will be gratefully received to assist with 
raising funds for much needed projects 
and ultimately improve College facili-
ties. In appreciation, the College will 
promote your business on the day.
 
For further information please contact:
Rob Costanzo at:
rob@toolpak.net

Spring Fair needs your help!

Spring Fair 2015 
Saturday 31st October, 12.00pm - 8.30pm

SPRING FAIR NEEDS YOUR HELP!  
It’s not a Community event without you and we are always in need of volunteers!!

âºallººwelcomeººã

åSPRING    FAIR

SATURDAY 12 NOON 
5 NOVEMBER
8.15PM FIREWORKS

VOLUNTEER 
WE NEED YOUR HELP
To make this day successful we require 
the assistance of volunteers to help 
out on the day with Cooking, Serving, 
Selling Items, Set Up and Clean Up. 
We ask every family to volunteer an 
hour of their time on the day to help 
out. Please complete and return the 
accompanying Volunteer form avail-
able on the website or email 		
springfair@rostrevor.sa.edu.au 		
with your availability.    

AMUSEMENT SUPER PASS
The amusement Super Pass is back 
again this year. Students can purchase 
their Spring Fair Super Pass on QKR for 
$30 before the Fair or $35 on the day. 
The Super pass entitles you to as many 
rides as you like between 1pm and 4pm 
(not including side shows). 

Purchase your Super Pass via Qkr HERE. 	
		
Super Pass wristbands will be made 
available on the day of the Fair. Please 
print your receipt and have available on 
the day as proof of purchase. Wrist-
bands will not be re-distributed in the 
event of being lost.

LUCKY DIP & NOVELTY STALL
Drop Off Locations:
Junior Years: JY Reception Office
Middle/Senior Years: Student Services

The Lucky Dip and Kids Novelty Stall 
is always a favourite for the children 
at our Spring Fair.  What child does 
not love a lucky dip or the chance to 
purchase a little toy at the Fair? 

We are asking for your support in 
donating an item for the  Lucky Dip & 
Novelty Stall. Please donate a suitable 
item of value from $2 to $10 for either 
boys or girls of all ages. eg, pencils, 
cars, dolls, girls nail polish, lip gloss, 
craft items, lego, books.

K-mart usually has a great selection of 
cheap toys and craft. If you don’t have 
time to shop, a monetary donation in 
an envelope will also be suitable. 

A bin has been placed at the front of 
the Junior Campus Reception area 
each morning for your donations and 
a collection bin will remain in Student 
Services all day where MY/SY families 
can drop off their lucky dip prize/s.

http://www.rostrevor.sa.edu.au/spring-fair.html
http://springfair@rostrevor.sa.edu.au
http://www.rostrevor.sa.edu.au/qkr----mobile-payment-app.html


CAFE AND CAKE STALL 
Stall Convener: Sofia Gemma
0417 821 077 or sgemma1@bigpond.com

Your support and donation of fresh home baked goods are 
required for the Cake Stall, e.g. cakes, slices, pies, pastries 
or biscuit.  The Cake Stall is a huge success every year and 
everyone loves to try someone else’s cooking, so let's  
start baking.

Baked goods should be delivered and packaged, ready to 
sell, to Junior or Main Reception on Friday 04 November or 
directly to the Cake Stall on Saturday morning by 11am. 

Regulations require that the ingredients must be named 
together with the date baked. 

Example: 
Item Baked: Banana Cake
Date Baked: 30/10/2015
Ingredients List:  Eggs, Butter, Sugar, SR Flour, Ripe Bananas, 
Bi-carb, Vanilla Essence, 

"""www.rostrevor.sa.edu.au$

"""foodÛ  
"""entertainment$
"""live\music=  
"""market\stalls*  
"""amusements]  
"""rides»
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entertainment
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www.rostrevor.sa.edu.au

Spring Fair Features 

Body Shop Stall

Scented Candle Stall

Amusements & Side Shows

Face Painter/Balloon Twister

Simply Stylish

Guest MC - Mr Vincent Tarzia (‘04)

Boarders’ Stall

Musical Guests - The Groove

Dance & Musical Entertainment

Cafe and Cake Stall

School Sunnies Australia

Scarpantoni Wines

and much much more!

SECOND HAND GOODS
Stall Convener: Tina Wise & Dianne O’Connell
btme1@bigpond.com (Tina)
kymdi95@bigpond.com (Dianne)

Second hand goods in saleable condition can be dropped 
off at the College on Saturday 22 October, between the 
hours of 10am and 12pm. 

(N.B. No Electrical goods are accepted) 
 
To be delivered to Clery Centre - Entry Via Gate 4 on	  
Kintyre Rd, drive to front of Purton Hall.

DESIGNER WINE LABELS
For a number of years now the Junior Years boys have 
designed a wine label that many families have bought as a 
keepsake for a special occasion. This year will be no differ-
ent, the Junior Years will again be designing a special label 
for you to purchase on a bottle of Scarpantoni Shiraz.

Please remember to place your wine order at the Lucky Dip 
stall on the day!

A CATHOLIC ALL BOYS’ DAY & BOARDING
COLLEGE IN THE EDMUND RICE TRADITION
Reception to Year 12

 67-91 Glen Stuart Road, Woodforde, SA 5072
T +61 8 8364 8200 F +61 8 8364 8396
E roscoll@rostrevor.sa.edu.au W www.rostrevor.sa.edu.au



 

PRESENTATION 
NIGHT
‘YEAR OF SCHOOL SPIRIT’

2016

INVITATION

Rostrevor Principal, Mr Simon Dash, 
together with the College Senior 
Leadership Team, warmly invite the 
Rostrevor community to the ‘Year of 
School Spirit’ Presentation Night.

This is a very special occasion to 
acknowledge and celebrate the success of 
our students. 

Reception to Year 12 - Compulsory Event
Date: Monday 31 October, 2016
Time: 6.45pm
Where: Influencers Community Church (Paradise 
Community Church), 57 Darley Rd, Paradise SA 5075

Event Absence/Apology (required):
P  8364 8357
E  mroberts@rostrevor.sa.edu.au



efm.net.au

Find us on Facebook 

30 DAYS FOR $30*

SHAKE OFF 
THE WINTER BLAHS

Spring into health at an EFM Health Club and get 30 days 
personalised training for a price you never thought possible.

Don’t delay phone 1300 336 348 now 

*Conditions apply

Wade Brady
Franchisee - EFM Rostrevor

0417 167 638



‘COME AND TRY’ 

Friday 28th October    

BASEBALL 

 

Kensington Cardinals Baseball Club 

Newland Oval, Erindale 5066 

 www.kensingtoncardinals.com.au 

 

 

Cardinals Little Baseball (4-9 year olds) 

Our program focuses on teaching the basic skills of baseball in a fun and 

interactive environment.  The children are divided into 3 groups – 4 and 

5 years; 6 and 7 years; 8 and 9 years.  
 

COME ’N’ TRY & REGISTRATION NIGHT 

Friday 28th October 5.30pm-6.30pm 
(or register online and come on the 28th to collect your baseball shirt & cap!) 
 

Program runs Friday nights 6pm-7pm 

Term 4, 2016   4th Nov - 2nd Dec  

Term 1, 2017  3rd Feb - 3rd Mar 

 

For more information including registration forms 
www.kensingtoncardinals.com.au 

Youth Baseball Director: David Gibbs 
kensingtonbaseball@gmail.com 

 

 

 

http://www.kensingtoncardinals.com.au/
http://www.kensingtoncardinals.com.au/
http://www.kensingtoncardinals.com.au/
http://www.kensingtoncardinals.com.au/

